Jeanann Dawson

From: vstone@villagedesigngroup.com

Sent: Wednesday, April 21, 2021 10:18 AM

To: Central Permitting

Cc: vstone@villagedesigngroup.com

Subject: Permit on File for 42 Sandy Point at Carolina Lakes
Attachments: Buckner Permits.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please remove Village Design Group as contractor on this project with date effective as of March 17, 2021. | have spoken to the inspector Steven Gazlay to
update on the jobsite situation. We are at a stop with the homeowners and unable to move forward. He suggested that Village Design Group be removed from
the permit but that the permit could remain active in case a new contractor was selected.

Thanks, Vicki Stone

Village Design Group, Inc.
Vicki L., Stone

owner | interior designer | general contractor
10700 S US Hwy 15-501

Southern Pines, NC 28387

910/692-1000

NCGC #74950

www.villagedesigngroup.com




